## **RETURN BY SEPTEMBER 7th**



Dear Parents/ Guardians,

The <u>Milk Program</u> will be in effect again this year. We will be using the same <u>Milk Program</u> as last year which is through the Archdiocese of Philadelphia. This year we will be offering <u>1% White Milk, Skim Milk & Skim Chocolate Milk.</u> The price of the milk has increased to <u>\$45.00 per child</u> for the school year.

Some children may be eligible for free milk. Families who receive food stamps or TANF and most foster children can receive free milk regardless of your income. Children in households participating in WIC may be eligible for free milk. Please let me know when submitting your form for milk. This information will be kept strictly confidential.

Please send in the OLG Milk order form (see below) AND the amount due OR your request for free milk by <u>September 7<sup>th</sup>.</u> Your child/children will begin to receive milk at lunch on <u>Monday September 10<sup>th</sup>.</u>

If your child/children will be purchasing milk for lunch and since the milk will not be available until Monday September 10<sup>th.</sup> Please be sure to pack a drink for your child/children for lunch during the weeks of August 28<sup>th</sup> to August 30th and September 4<sup>th</sup> to September 7<sup>th</sup>.

Any questions please email me at btertel@olg1.org.

Thank you.  And Bathara Tertel  Mrs. Barbara Tertel			
PLEASE DETACH & RETURN BY SEPTEMBER 7th in an envelope marked "MILK"			
OLG MILK FORM CHILD'S FULL NAME	GRADE & ROOM #	1% WHITE, SKIM WHITE OR SKIM CHOCOLATE	\$45.00 PER CHILD